
Welcome New Students
To help start the new academic year the Visual 
Arts Department will be holding a welcoming event 
for incoming undergraduate students Wednesday 
September 5th. This event will be a great opportunity 
for you to meet fellow incoming students and to meet 
and chat with some of our Visual Arts faculty and staff. 
Pizza will be served so bring your appetite.

September 5th
12:00–1:00 pm
FA 107


